
5-2-2016 

 

NOTICE TO HANCOCK WATER CUSTOMERS: 

 

That time of year when construction season starts.  The City of Hancock received a new water  

grant/loan from USDA-Rural Development to do additional work on our system. 

The water grant/loan portion of the project was awarded to Siler Contracting, Inc. and as part 

of this project, the Contractor is going to replace approximately 1400 water meters with new 

digital/remote meters. 

Siler Contracting, Inc. has sub-contracted this meter replacement job to William Hyrkas 

Plumbing and Heating.  

This project will start within the next two weeks and continue throughout the summer or until 

completed. 

Thank You for your cooperation. 

Karen Haischer, CMC 

City Clerk 

 


